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Request for Refund of Multiple GMO Dues 
 

 

 

A portion of the dues paid to your Group Member Organization (GMO) are submitted to USDF.  If you are a 
member of more than one GMO, you can request a refund of the USDF portion of GMO dues paid for additional 
GMOs that you join (limit three).  You must designate your primary GMO and cannot request a refund for that 
GMO.  If you request a refund for any additional GMOs, your membership will no longer be considered in that 
GMO’s membership count when determining the number of voting delegates that your GMO is entitled to at the 
Board of Governors (BOG) meeting at the convention.  By completing this form, you are confirming that you 
understand that your refund request could potentially affect the GMO delegate numbers for GMOs for which 
you requested a refund.  Refunds may only be requested from April 1 through August 1 of the current GMO 
year.  Once this form is received in the USDF office the refund may take several weeks to process.  Forms not 
filled out completely and/or not signed will not be processed.  Supporting family members are not eligible for 
this refund. 
 
 
Please designate the following GMO as my primary GMO*: 

 
I would like a refund of $12 for each of the following additional GMOs I have joined: 
 
GMO: 

 
GMO: 

 
GMO: 

 
Total Refund: $__________  
 
*I understand that for voting purposes, USDF will allocate my membership to my primary GMO only. 

 
 
Name:           USDF #: 

 
Address: 

 
City:       State:    Zip: 

 
Phone Number:      E-mail: 

 
Member’s Signature: 
 

 


